
Resumption of postal services to
certain destinations

     Hongkong Post announced today (July 18) that with the gradual scaling up
of air freight capacity and provision of transit assistance by other postal
administrations, airmail services to four destinations will resume from
tomorrow (July 19). Details are given below:
 

Service to resume Destinations
Speedpost New Zealand, Saudi Arabia

Air parcel Lao People's Democratic Republic,
Malaysia, New Zealand, Saudi Arabia

Air letter and packet Lao People's Democratic Republic

 
     Additional conveyance time may be required for mail items destined for
the Lao People's Democratic Republic and New Zealand as mail items to these
destinations have to be transited via other postal administrations.
 
     Members of the public may visit the webpage of Hongkong Post at
 www.hongkongpost.hk/en/about_us/whats_new/notices/index_id_1372.html on the
service availability for overseas destinations.
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